

Fall Fest 2016 Newsletter

~October 3rd Edition~ Festival Date: October 22nd 2pm – 10 pm

This weekly newsletter is intended to keep you informed of all the weekly activities and opportunities for involvement. Thank you for your participation and support!

FALL FEST SERVICE HOURS

Volunteer opportunities will be made available through Sign Up Genius tomorrow, Tuesday October 4th. Please see the flyer, *Important Things You Must Know About Volunteer Sign Up*, in today's family packet. Reminder: six festival hours are required for families on Service Plans A and C. Also, you will find information about the baking opportunities available in today's packet. See the additional flyers to find out all you need to know.

SEEKING GAME BOOTH CAPTAINS

We are still in need of game booth captains. This is a fun way to get involved and earn service hours. If interested, contact loupoblano@yahoo.com or Sandra Guerra or Virginia Napierala at spfallfest2016@gmail.com. Booth captains will receive double hours once regular festival hours are completed. This is great way to get a head start on your regular school service hours!

HIGH SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS

Do you have a high school student who needs volunteer hours for their school? If so, then the Fall Festival could use their help! Please contact Sandra or Virginia at SPFALLFEST2016@gmail.com for more information.

CALLING ALL TRADESMEN!

The Fall Fest team is looking for trained electricians, plumbers, carpenters, etc. to help our first fundraising event of the year run smoothly. Easy and fun way to earn Fall Fest Service Hours! Please contact Maite at maitealx@sbcglobal.net or Arin Dunn at arin.nwc@gmail.com.

FOOD BOOTH

The Food Booth is requesting gift cards to be used to purchase food, specifically Smart & Final gift cards. If you would like to donate a gift card, please email Robert Gray, rwgray01@gmail.com. Also, if you or someone you know works in or has contact with someone in the food industry and may be interested in contributing to the Fall Fest, please let us know.

BINGO!

Did you know that a donated gift card of \$25 equals one regular service hour? We will use gift cards as prizes or to purchase items to be used as prizes. Starbucks, Target, Best Buy, and Cherry on Top are just a few ideas. Search your kitchen or office desk drawers for gift cards you may have forgotten! Or purchase a few next week. Please submit them at the school front desk and specify "Bingo/Tim Judge". Please contact Tim Judge, tjudge00@me.com, if you have any questions.

If you have any questions, please contact Fall Fest Chair Arin Dunn, <u>arin.nwc@gmail.com</u>